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Minutes of the Streets Committee Meeting held October 21, 2024, at 7:15  

P.M.  Present were Chairman Nahorn, Mr. Wachholz, Mr. Dembinski, Ms. 

Harmych, Mr. Heberling, Mr. Janik, President of Council Wasilk, Mayor 

Costilow, Safety/Service Director Jeffreys, Law Director Pecora, Assistant 

Law Director Ward, Auditor Phillips, and Treasurer Ramsey. Mr. Winiarski 

was absent and excused earlier.   

 

A-24-50   Ordinance allowing the Mayor to enter into an agreement 

  with Bramhall Engineering and Surveying for engineering,  

  surveying and construction inspection services for OPWC  

  State Issue 1, Rund 38 Park Ave. rehabilitation; emergency 

   
  Mayor Costilow spoke to this request.  An Ordinance has been 

  passed previously that allowed us to submit an application  

  for the OPWC funds.  We received those, about ½ million 

  dollars for this project.  The project is over one million 

  plus this engineering.  This is a typical agreement we  

  enter into needed for bid and such work.  He spoke to the 

  pedestrian improvements this will entail. Those funds are 

  available.   

 

  Mr. Dembinski motioned to send this to the floor of council  

  with emergency.  Seconded by Mr. Heberling.  Voice vote 6-0 

  to send to the floor of council with emergency.   

 

Mr. Dembinski to adjourn, seconded by Mr. Wachholz. Vote 6-0 to adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 7:17 P.M. 

 

Matt Nahorn, Chairman 

Streets Committee  
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